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ENCOUNTERS WITH THE ARTS 

Westwood High School Celebrates National Youth Art Month, Music in Our Schools 
Month, and Theatre in Our Schools Month on Thursday, March 21, 2019 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 5, 2019 
 
Westwood, MA--We invite you to enjoy our 25th annual “Encounters with the Arts,” an 
open house of art, theatre, and music which will take place on Thursday, March 21st 
from 7:00 - 9:00 PM, celebrating arts achievement at Westwood High School. 
 
March is National Youth Art Month, Music in our Schools Month, as well as Theatre in 
Our Schools Month. These observances are on full display during the Encounters with 
the Arts night. The program will showcase various music and theatre performances as 
well as an expansive visual arts exhibit. 
 
All performances and exhibitions will take place in the Visual and Performing Arts 
wing at the high school. Admission is free. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for students to showcase their talent and creativity 
with the community. It is also a perfect opportunity for middle school students and 
their parents to observe the wide array of elective opportunities available to them at the 
high school. 
 
CONTACT:  
 
Heather Cote, K-12 Director of Performing Arts  
hcote@westwood.k12.ma.us 
781-326-7500, x4368 
 
Katie Thurston, K-12 Director of Art 
kthurston@westwood.k12.ma.us 
781-326-7500, x4382 
 


